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SEPTEMBER 2023  

SCHOOL ADMISSION 

If your child is due to start school in September 2023 and you would like to attend 

one of our open events this can be done by visiting our website or scanning the QR 

code. 
 

Our open events will be taking place on the following dates:- 
 

Tuesday 15th, 22nd and 29th November at 9.30am 
 

Thursday 17th, 24th November and 1st December at 5.00pm 

Hunsbury Park Primary is a vibrant school where children are enthusiastic and motivated 
to achieve endless possibilities. The children are at the heart of every decision we make 
to ensure that they are happy, confident and that the opportunities that are provided for 
them are relevant to their needs both now and in the future. 

At HPPS, we believe that children should be curious about their learning.  Through our 

engaging curriculum, we ensure that children can foster a passion for learning that will 

help to develop high aspirations and a lifetime of memories. We believe in ensuring that 

children receive a well-rounded curriculum, where talents can be spotted and nurtured to 

ensure that all children experience success and reach their full potential. 


